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15th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. As you may know, this week we celebrated Science Week here at our 

school, and I wanted to take a moment to share some exciting news with you. 

To mark the occasion and to end a fantastic week, we have created our very own Science Scavenger 

Hunt! This fun activity gives your child the opportunity to explore the wonders of science while also 

competing for a chance to win a fantastic science hamper. The Scavenger Hunt can be completed 

during the upcoming Easter break or beforehand. If possible, we kindly request that you take pictures 

of your child participating in the activity and send them to Chrissy at bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk. 

Throughout Science Week, we focused on the concept of time and its impact on the world, both 

positively and negatively. We were fortunate to have some wonderful guest speakers, including 

parents, who shared their knowledge and expertise with our students. We extend our heartfelt thanks 

to them for their time and commitment to inspiring our young scientists. 

Another highlight of the week was our Science Fair, which showcased all things STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics). I would like to extend a special thanks to Year 6 for their 

invaluable contribution to the event. Their dedication to manning the various stations and engaging 

our students was truly commendable. 

To promote STEM learning further, we have added links to our school website under the Science 

section. These resources are designed to support home activities and provide additional learning 

opportunities for your child. I encourage you to explore these materials and engage in science-related 

activities together as a family. 

Once again, I want to express my gratitude for your continued support in fostering a love for science 

among our students. It is through collaborative efforts such as these that we can inspire the next 

generation of scientists, innovators, and problem solvers. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Standrell 

Science Lead 
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